
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
22nd October 2021 

 
Headteacher Awards 

 
Reception Class: Millie- Your retelling of the story 'Goldilocks and the Three Bears' this week was amazing- well 

done!  Skyla- Fantastic behaviour when using the large apparatus in PE this week. Your 
confidence has really grown in PE and it is great to see you trying so many different movements 
successfully. Well done! 

 
Year 1:   Evie-Mai for working really hard in phonics. 
 
Year 2:   India - for working hard on memorising a poem. 

Josie M for working hard independently in Maths and English. 
Valentino - for using the sounds he knows in his writing. 

 
Year 3: Headteacher's awards go to Marshall and Vassili for fantastic maths. Our learning was 

concentrating on ordering numbers up to 1000. Marshall was able to explain very clearly how 
to order numbers. His attitude to learning has been very focussed and determined. Keep it up 
Marshall! Well done to Vassili also for his maths learning this week. Sometimes Vassili finds 
Maths a little tricky but was able to read 3 digit numbers correctly. What a star! 

 
Year 4: Jake and Logan for fantastic AR quiz results on our Shared Reading Mr Gum text.  The book 

was way above their ZPD level and we were delighted how well they scored and how 
independent they were!  Keep up the great reading boys! 

 

Year 5: Millie - for an excellent week of maths work.  Olivia - for a fantastic attitude to her learning 
and for being a class superstar! 

 
Year 6: Jacob W for not giving up in a PE game and demonstrating good defending skills to get 

the ball back.  Ollie for joining in really well with PE games. 
 
 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception: Lacie for Super phonics. 
Year 1:  Charlie for remembering letter names in Read Write Inc. 
Year 2:  Josie P for following instructions. 
Year 3:  Kloe for great partner work in Read Write Inc. 
Year 4:  Louisa for completing a row of diddi-dots. 
Year 5:  Alfie for using expanded noun phrases in SPaG. 
Year 6:   
 

 

 

Maths Special Mention 
 

A special mention for Jack B in Y6. In his arithmetic test he was joint highest in the class, made the most progress 
in Mr Moore’s group compared to the baseline and was the only pupil to get both of the long division questions 
correct! Well done Jack! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100% Attendance Autumn Term 1 
 
 

Reception Class 
 

Delilah 
Ella-Rose 

Koa 
Mason 
Priya 
Oscar 

Rosalie 
Evie 
Flora 

Memphis 
Flynn 

Year 1 
 

Arthur 
Arwen 
Riley 

George 
Florence 

Darcie 
Elsie 

Year 2 
 

Beatrice 
Lola 

Oliver 
George 

Edie 
Harley-Pace 

James 
Ella 

Albee 
Mylor 

Valentino 
India 

Archie R 
Senara 

Year 3 
 

Mark 
Kezia 
Jake 

Marshall 
Harry D 
Harry J 
Hollie 

Georgia 
Taylor 

Ella 
Vassili 
Lowen 
Callum 

Year 4 

Roanna 
Charlotte 

Jamie 
Chloe 

William 
Logan 
Lola 

Lanikai 
Taylor 

Senna-Rose 
Jack 
Holly 
Cory 

Xander 
Freddie 

Skyla 
Seren 

 

Year 5 
 

Kira 
Isla 

Tristan 
Riley 

Millie-Jayne 
Emilia 
Harry 

Thomas 
Jenson 

Alfie 
Ethan 
Evie 

Reuben 
Jacob 
Macie 
Amelia 
Finley 

 

Year 6 
 

Lily-Mai 
Riley-Joe 

Esme 
Jack 

Ethan 
Alfi 
Seb 

Harriet 
Dylon 

Shannon 
Harry 

Brooke W 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dogs on Site 
 

As we have Tilly, dogs are allowed on the school 
grounds at drop off and collection.  If your dog 
fouls, please make sure you pick it up.  If you 
don’t have a suitable bag, please ask for one 
from the office. 
Many thanks. 

Reception Class and Year 6 Health Screening Booklets 
 

This year Public Health are trying to help reduce the impact they are having on climate change. This means that this 
year they will be sending out digital booklets which will include the opt out form for height/weight/sight/hearing 
checks held in school. 
 
Please see the links below for Reception Class and Year 6 only 

 
Reception Year - https://mailchi.mp/18026a07be64/child-health-programme-health-information-reception-
year 

  
Year 6 - https://mailchi.mp/cc99221a9df0/child-health-programme-health-information-year6 

  
Please follow the link to these forms and complete accordingly.  The links were also sent via Parent Pay on 
Wednesday and updated information on Thursday.  Please note they are OPT OUT forms. 
 
Many thanks. 
 

Family Learning 
Family Learning is offering you and your child the chance to join our online 'Scratch Coding' course. The 
course is free and open to parents and carers of primary aged children who may want help with teaching 
their child at home. You will learn simple coding which is a subject all children learn at primary and 
secondary level these days. This course will take you from a beginner to making a computer game in easy 
steps. It is great fun and a long term benefit for you and your child. 
More information in the link below. 
https://compass.cornwall.gov.uk/PSWebEnrolment/webenrolment.aspx?page=~/webcontrols/coursedisplay.ascx
&CourseInformationID=7851 

Half Term 
Next week is half term.  We return to school on Tuesday 2nd November. 
 
A reminder that school meals for this week should be ordered by Sunday 31st 
October. 
 
Many thanks! 

https://mailchi.mp/18026a07be64/child-health-programme-health-information-reception-year
https://mailchi.mp/18026a07be64/child-health-programme-health-information-reception-year
https://mailchi.mp/cc99221a9df0/child-health-programme-health-information-year6
https://compass.cornwall.gov.uk/PSWebEnrolment/webenrolment.aspx?page=~/webcontrols/coursedisplay.ascx&CourseInformationID=7851
https://compass.cornwall.gov.uk/PSWebEnrolment/webenrolment.aspx?page=~/webcontrols/coursedisplay.ascx&CourseInformationID=7851


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Craft Club 
 

Craft Club needs your help!  They need bottles with a fluted edge ie the bottom of a coke or lemonade bottle so they 
can make poppies!  Any size is fine from 500mls to 2 litres. 
 
Please bring any bottles to the school office and they will be passed on. 
 
 
 
 

From this….. 

 

To this……! 

 

 

Tilly’s Diary 

Hello everyone! 

I’ve had a brilliant week this week!  I’ve been to Doggy Day Care with my friend Bear 

and we swam in a big pond!  It was such fun!  I loved it! 

I’ve been super impressed with how much food everyone has bought in for the 

Foodbank this week too!  You are all so generous! 

 

I hope you all have a lovely half term no matter 

what you get up to.  If you’d like to email Mrs 

Batten any adventures, please do and they will 

go on the newsletter and website (if you email 

photos we will assume permission is granted for 

the images to be uploaded). 

reception@roche.cornwall.sch.uk 

Have a wonderful week! 

Love Tilly x 

Remembrance Day 
 

On Monday 8th November only, Year 6 will be going from class to class selling poppies and other items (bracelets/key 
rings/slap bands) to raise money for the Royal British Legion. 
 
All items are 50p.  If your child would like to buy something, please provide them with 50p. 

 

mailto:reception@roche.cornwall.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appointments 
If you need to speak with your child’s teacher, please do so by making an 
appointment with the office team or emailing your request to 
reception@roche.cornwall.sch.uk and the teacher will telephone you at a time 
convenient.  
Many thanks. 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Well done to all of the children who took part in the Summer Reading Challenge with St Austell library over the 
Summer.  Your certificates have arrived! 
Congratulations to: 
 
Roanna  Jake Ca  Levi  Ashton  Taylor M Holly  Mylor 
 
India  Reuben  Sophia  Macie  Seren  Poppy 
 

 

Healthy Eating in Reception Class 
 

Reception class helped Mrs Whitford decide which foods were healthy and unhealthy for the school menu. We 
sorted the foods into the correct hoops and then tasted lots of yummy fruits and vegetables! Thank you Mrs 
Whitford, we learnt so much and love your delicious and healthy school dinners.  
 

 

mailto:reception@roche.cornwall.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


